
Q: What is the guidance for suppliers visiting L3Harris offices? 

Q: Has the company changed the way it accepts deliveries? 

Q: What is the risk assessment questionnaire? 

Q: Who can I contact with specific supplier questions?

A: We are closely monitoring and responding to the evolving COVID-19 situation. 
We have taken several preventative safety actions for our employees, including 
temporarily restricting visitor access to company sites.  Please contact the site well 
in advance of your intended visit to verify whether the visit will be approved.

A: Because of our diverse supply chain products, our protocols vary by location.  
We encourage you to check with your L3Harris Supply Chain contact.

A: We have a broad and diverse supply chain and are in regular contact with 
our suppliers to understand current and potential future impacts. To maintain 
the continued success of customer programs, we are working with all L3Harris 
suppliers to complete a COVID-19 Supply Risk Assessment.  We want to 
have up-to-date performance and schedule information that is necessary for 
L3Harris to properly assess the overall status of a given program to keep our 
stakeholders informed. 

A: Please check with your L3Harris supply chain contact or send an email 
to supplychain@l3harris.com and someone from our supply chain team 
will respond back to you. 
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